
 
We are excited to announce that the South Delta Basketball 2017/2018 Fall 
Season will be starting up in September!  Mark your diaries with Sunday 24th 
September 2017, as this is our opening day. 
 
BIG CHANGE - THIS WILL BE HELD AT DSS HIGH SCHOOL (Ladner) 
 
SDBA - OPENING DAY 
 
Date:                Sunday 24th September 2017 
 
Location:          Delta Secondary School (DSS) (Ladner) 
 
Times:  Are listed below and on the schedules posted on-line 
 
Grade 2/3 co-ed - We invite ALL players to be at Delta Secondary School (DSS) 
(Ladner) in the east gym from 3.00 pm to 4.00 pm. 
 
Grade 4/5 co-ed - We invite players whose last name begins with letters A - J to 
be at Delta Secondary School (DSS) (Ladner) in the west gym from 3.15 pm to 
4.45 pm and those with last names K - Z from 4.45 pm to 6.15 pm at the same 
location. 
 
Grade 6/7 boys - We invite players whose last name begins with letters A - J to 
be at Delta Secondary School (DSS) (Ladner) in the west gym from 12.00 pm to 
1.30 pm and those with last names K - Z from 1.30 pm to 3.00 pm at the same 
location. 
 
Grade 6/7 girls – We invite ALL players to be at South Delta Secondary School 
(DSS) (Ladner) in the east gym from 4.00 pm to 5.15 pm 
 
Grade 8/12 co-ed - We invite players whose last name begins with letters A - J 
to be at Delta Secondary School (DSS) (Ladner) in the east gym from 12.00 pm 
to 1.30 pm and those with last names K - Z from 1.30 pm to 3.00 pm at the same 
location. 
 
On Opening Day, please remember that this is also your first practice of the 
season also and you will need the following: 
 
• appropriate clothing for the court is worn - shorts and t-shirts etc 
• basketball & jerseys will be handed out 
• bring clean court shoes, not those that have been worn outside 
• Grade 8/12 – please note that at this grade you will need to supply your  
   own basketball 
 
There will be evaluations for the first two/three weeks after which the teams will 



be formed. Regular practice and game schedules will be posted on our website 
and sent to you via email. Our website address is www.southdeltabasketball.com 
 
SDBA - SEASON COMMUNICATION 
Our website is an important communication tool for our organization so we ask 
you to check the website before each game/practice.  Some schedule changes 
are outside of our control but the on-line schedules will be kept up-to-date once 
the season is fully underway.  Please do not print off the schedules as these will 
change. 
 
SDBA - GYM CANCELLATIONS 
During the season there are cancellations to our gym time that are completely 
out of our control.  In most cases we are able to find an alternative but there are 
the rare occasions, particularly with the high school gyms that we cannot and this 
will result in cancelling the session.  This is done as the absolute last resort but 
please note that we have done everything in our power to rectify before we have 
to make this decision.  There maybe a very rare occasion that you turn up to a 
gym and it is being used by the school.  Sometimes this happens and we have 
not been informed and therefore have not been able to find an alternative gym 
nor inform you of the change.  Your patience and understanding is greatly 
appreciated. 
 
See you on the courts on Sunday 24th September 2017. 
 
Thank you 
Karen - SDBA Admin 
 
	
  


